
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM
 
TO:  Evert Volkersz 
 
FROM: Sidney Gelber 
 
DATE:  7 April 1994 
 
Subject: Archives 
 
 
I was pleased that we could talk about Stony Brook and I am enclosing photocopy of the 
title page of the 1950 Proceedings.  Unfortunately, the “Report of the Independent 
Commission on the Future of the State University” is something I have made reference to 
which emerged from one of the taped interviews.  We ourselves are looking for the actual 
source and appropriate title of that report.   
 
Elvira and I hope to see you on Monday and we can begin to get down to some of the 
work on the Archives.  Thank you for everything. 
 
SG:est 
 
enclosure 
 


